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18 October 2022      Term 4 - Week 2 

28/10    K-2 Enrichment Day 

21/11 – 2/12  Intensive Swimming 

8/12    End of year assembly 

12/12    Principals Big Day Out  

12/12 Year 6 Dinner 

16/12 Students Last Day 

 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Giinagay; welcome to week 2.  

Parent Tell Them From Me Survey (TTFM) – We look for feedback every year and often do not receive a large number 

of responses. Please be aware that school decisions are often based on the feedback received from these surveys. 

For example, last term we requested feedback over a number of weeks on the school reporting system. As a result, 

the reporting process will return to a 2-report process. These will be distributed at the end of terms 2 and 4. Parents 

indicated that the 4-report process of receiving a report every term was not valued or found to be beneficial. We 

thank the parents who responded to this survey. We now ask that as many parents as possible respond to the TTFM 

survey. Follow this link and complete the questions. It is all anonymous and your input is both appreciated and 

valued. Link:    http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/stv3b 

Vandalism: Over the Weekend a child was seen running on the roof of the school. This is extremely dangerous 

behaviour, and I am asking that anyone who sees this behaviour, to please notify the local police immediately. In 

addition, over the weekend, our wonderful artwork under the COLA has 

been irreparably damaged and will need to be totally replaced. This is a 

cost in excess of $4000. If anyone has any information regarding this 

damage or the identity of the student on the roof, this would be greatly 

appreciated, and this information will be provided to the police. Please 

be assured that none of our NGPS little people are involved however they 

are very upset that people come into their school and damage things 

here.  

Congratulations – We received fabulous news today that Mrs Morley has 

been made permanent as a classroom teacher at Nana Glen Public 

School. We are very pleased that she has accepted this position. 

Congratulations Mrs Morley. Also, a big Happy Birthday to Mrs Davey 

who celebrated a big O birthday today.  

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/stv3b
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Kindergarten Orientation – The last two days of Kindergarten Orientation are tomorrow and next Wednesday. An 

email was sent today as a reminder and we are looking forward to seeing our 2023 students again. 

Have a great week, 

Deanie Nicholls 

Principal 

 

Attendance Bear 

 

K – 96.2% 1- 94.4% 2- 92.9% 3 – 96.6% 4/5 – 89.1% 5/6 – 97.6% 

 

Congratulations to Year 5/6 who have Betsy for the week and Year 3 who have Bear. We look forward to seeing 

attendance levels return to their high levels now that we are mostly over the flu season. 

 

Raffle 

Just a reminder for students to remember to bring their tickets back for the end of year raffle. The more tickets you 

sell the more entries you will receive to go into the draw to win a fabulous bike. If you would like to donate to our 

raffle, please bring in these items to the office. There are some amazing prizes to be won as shown in the picture 

below. If you would like more raffle tickets, please come to the office.  
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Bookclub 
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What’s Happening in Kindergarten & Our Support Class 

What a wonderful and exciting start we have had to term 4. We have been busy in week 1 with our learning which 

has seen us learn our new sound ‘oa’ as well as learning to tell the time with o’clock’. This week has also seen us 

start our swimming on Friday, which was a huge success and all students being placed into a group which will make 

it easier for next week’s lessons. 

During term 4 Kindergarten and the Support Class are completing cooperative play for half an hour on Friday 

afternoons. This supports our key learning areas of English, with speaking and listening and PDHPE, supporting 

healthy relationships by using interpersonal skills to effectively interact with others. All students had so much fun, 

engaging with the play kitchen, the doll house and of course the trainset is always a hit. We look forward to next 

Friday where we have some sensory play and learning to draw activities planned.  
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Class Awards 

 
K Details of Award 1 Details of Award 

Lewis S Sharing his thinking and strategies 
in Mathematics. 

Maddi C Fantastic effort across all KLA’s 

Lilly M Using feedback to improve her 
work. 

Sunnie K Being a kind friend to all students. 

 

2 Details of Award 3 Details of Award 

Jax M Reaching his latest Lexia goals 
Hamish H Persistence when trading and 

regrouping during maths. 

Sienna M Encouraging her classmates 
Tannah D Improved confidence during class 

discussions 

Axel H 
Representing equivalent number 
sentences 

Jye R Focus during Literacy groups. 

 

4/5 Details of Award 5/6 Details of Award 

Andi R 
Finding your inner strength to 
overcome challenges. 

Vinnie H 
Being a cooperative dedicated 
learner 

Diezel G 
Authentic commitment to achieve 
success. 

Keira B 
Being a dedicated, respectful 
learner 

Chayce X 
Accepting all learning challenges 
with a positive attitude  

Alyssa C 
Being a cooperative dedicated 
learner 

 

 RFF award  RFF Award 

Jac L Trying his best in handwriting  Sienna M 
Practicing her resilience in our 
Maths lesson. 

 

 Principal award  Principal Award 

Scarlett S 
Showing initiative to keep our 
school clean. 

Maci B Showing initiative to keep our 
school clean. 

Laura W 
Showing initiative to keep our 
school clean. 

  

 
 

PBL Area  Name Details of Award PBL Area Name Details of Award 

Respectful Saxon B I act thoughtfully Responsible Aston I make positive choices 

Kind Sebastian K I support others Safe Aloe H I move sensibly  
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Canteen Roster 

 
 

Term 4 

 

 

 

Nana Glen Public School 

P&C Newsletter 
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NANA GLEN 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Community News 
Principal: Deanie Nicholls 

Nana Street, NANA GLEN, NSW, 2450 
Phone: 66543202 FAX: 66543549 

Website: www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: nanaglen-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Nana Glen Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised. 

Advertisements will run for a maximum of five weeks unless prior arrangement with the school. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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NANA GLEN PUBLIC SCHOOL UNIFORM LIST 
AND COSTS 2022  

  

Polo Shirts  $26.50    Boys Shorts  $25.00  
  
Jumpers  $35.00    Girls Skorts  $25.00  
  
Jackets   $38.00    Hats   $18.00  
  
Sports Shorts $16.00    Library Bag  $12.00  
 
Beanies  $13.00 
 

  
Our supplier for our school uniforms is Slick Sportswear and Uniforms. They are located at 1/10 Seccombe 
Close, Coffs Harbour NSW 2450 and there is parking on site. Their contact number is 6651 9030. Hours of 
operation are:  
 

Monday – Friday  8.30am – 4.30pm  
Saturday – Sunday  CLOSED   
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